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Veterans Day Program
Join us on Friday, November 10th for our annual Veterans Day Program as we honor those that have
served. School Mass begins at 9:00 a.m. at Immaculate Conception Church and the Veterans Day Program
will follow around 10:00 a.m. in the ICS Gym. Please invite your favorite veteran and plan to join us!

Donuts With Dad on November 15th
Calling all Dads... We recognize the importance of time with Dad and want to offer a time to curate memories
and conversations that will last a lifetime!
The PTO will be hosting complimentary donuts, coffee, and juice from 7:30-8:00 a.m. in Mary Twomey Hall
the 3rd Wednesday of each month for all ICS students and their dads. (Dad can’t make it? Send your student
with Grandpa or the influential man in their life.)

We look forward to seeing you for the first Donuts with Dad on November 15.

Santa Breakfast
An ICS family favorite, the Santa Breakfast, is right around the corner!
Join us at ICS on December 3rd from 8am-11:30am for a fresh, delicious BREAKFAST and a chance
to see SANTA! Families will also be able to visit the SANTA SHOP, do some Christmas shopping from
local VENDORS, and pick up a delicious treat at the BAKE SALE.

There are many opportunities to earn Fair Share points working a shift or donating to the Santa
Breakfast or Bake Sale. If you signed up to donate or work on the Fair Share form, you will be
contacted soon. We are still looking for volunteers to work in the Santa Shop all week. If you can
work a shift in the SANTA SHOP, please contact Meghan at 630.479.4979. If you would like to donate a
dessert to the BAKE SALE please text Lucinda at 309.221.6869. All ICS families will receive tickets to
sell soon!!

**[f you have a home based business or side gig and would like to set up a table to sell your product
at the Santa Breakfast, please email Cece at ccmcvey@immaculate-conception.net. There is no
vendor fee.
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ICS Christmas Program

Join us on Wednesday, December 13th to watch Preschool through 3rd grades or Thursday, December
14th to watch the 4th through 8th grades Christmas Program at Immaculate Conception Church! The
program will start each night az 6:00 p.m.! Come by and let the ICS students help you get in the Christmas
Spirit!

Meat Sticks & Apple Cider Donut Pick-Up
Please plan on picking up your Meat Stick and Apple Cider Donut orders at ICS beginning at 2:30pm to

3:30pm on Monday, November 6 and November 7 from 7:30-8:30am and 2:00-3:30pm. Look for an order
statement text or email coming soon. Thank you for supporting the ICS Fall Fundraiser!

Stay in the KNOW
It has come to our attention that some families are not receiving text messages from school. With the upcoming
winter season it would be a great time to make sure you are getting messages. We utilize this option for quite
alot of notifications. If you haven’t received any messages this school year and would like to please text
START to 31706. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Steele.

Safe Environment for School Volunteers

We would like to thank all the parents and families who quickly completed their Safe Environment training. If
you haven’t completed this please take time to do so. Create an account CMGConnect to register, complete the
“Safe Environment Training ", fill out a CANTS background check and criminal background check through
Selection. There is a $6 processing charge plus fees for each selection background check that each participant
will be responsible for. These are all requirements by the Diocese to be a volunteer on a field trip or class room
parties. Also, from time to time, ICS might need a few drivers to transport children. If you think you will be
available to do this you will also need to complete the safe environment Driving Course in CMG Connect.
If you are interested or have any questions please contact Mrs. Simmons at
fsimmons@immaculate-conception.net. A volunteer requirement checklist and additional forms and
information is available in the school office.

Save the date!
Veterans Day Program - November 10th
Donuts with Dad - November 15th
Santa Breakfast - December 3rd
Christmas Family Movie Night - December 19
Growing Together - ICS Auction 2024 - April 13, 2024
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